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Darren William Bullock 

 

 

6 December 2014 

Greg Cole-cia rk 

Chief txecutive Officer 

Mine Subsidence Board 

PO Box488G 

Newcastle 2300 

Dear Greg, 

- 8 DEC 70" 
MINE SUBSIDENCE BOARD 

NEWCASTLE 

I am writing to you to inform you that I am resigning from my position as District Manager, Picton 

Office as of 6 December 2014. 

Thankyou for the opportunities that I have received at the Board, during the past 11 years. I most 

-enjoyed working with my dear friends at Picton Office. 

Please pay all my outstanding leave & any other entitlements Into .my StGeorge account where my 

salary Is currently being received. 

As I have some personal affects in my Office at Picton could you please advise me when these may 
be collected. 

All Mine ~ubsidence Board equipment including phone & vehicle will be returned to the Picton 

Office on the Monday morning of 8 De.cernber 2014. 

Regards 

Darren William Bullock 
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